HOSPITAL BULLETIN #1 July 2025

Let me introduce myself, you may know me as your Dept. Treasurer but this year I am also your Hospital Chairperson. Here is what I would like you to know about the Hospital program:

We have many ways to participate by making donations or providing needed goods:

- 1. CT VA which is West Haven and Newington (General Fund)
- 2. Rocky Hill (Recreation)
- 3. Rocky Hill Secret Santa (Christmas)
- 4. Connecticut Valley (monthly bingo prizes)
- 5. Stand Down (last Friday in September)
- 6. Honors Escort Flag (for a Veteran who died at West Haven Hospital)
- 7. Gift Cards (\$25 gift cards for Thanksgiving, our goal is 40 cards)
- 8. Snacks (Newington offers coffee, tea, hot chocolate/popcorn and snacks ever Wednesday morning and West Haven has snacks the second Monday of the month)

Keep in mind that all of these choices help one of the most important programs we have as an Auxiliary.

Anne Marie Philippon
Ctvfwaux104@gmail.com
860-387-9520
12 Baldwin Dr.
Bristol, CT 06010-2004